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Sorry Mike, I have been out of town and unable to respond.

Per my discussion with Allen, we wish to withdraw the projects as noted below (SP-22-06 and FSP-
22-20).

I will also notify Wake County to ensure the original stormwater permit for the StorageMax site stays
in effect.

Hopefully, this note is what you need to move forward the other development. Pleas advise if
anything else is required.

Keith Gettle, PE
Gettle Engineering and Design, PLLC
(919) 210-3934
NC 30913
LIC. P-2538

919.554.6517
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